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I strongly oppose this bill, as it unfairly penalizes law-abiding citizens who legally 

purchase and possess these items. Imposing restrictions on responsible individuals 

will not deter criminals who acquire and use them illegally. Instead, this legislation 

hinders lawful citizens' ability to protect their families and exercise their Second 

Amendment rights. 


